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Hi Donna, 
I would appreciate if you could forward my concerns regarding the above proposed subdivision 
to our council members. Thank you. 
 
Dear Council Members, 
I am writing to inform you of my concerns with the proposed plan for the Vandyk West Park 
Subdivision.  It just doesn't make sense that every vehicle coming and going to this subdivision 
will need to use Greenly Drive.  There is already enough traffic just via our laneway.  Why not 
send this traffic directly onto Rogers Road or Elgin Street which have fewer pedestrians instead 
of having them come onto Carlisle Street which is populated by families and seniors like 
ourselves?  Has the Fire Chief reviewed this plan?  It seems very impractical for emergency 
vehicles.  I respectfully request you consider all the concerns of the citizens who elected you 
and pay taxes in this town instead of signing off on a plan that just doesn't make sense. Thank 
you. 
Sincerely, 
Annie C. Briggs 
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